REQUEST FOR AGENDA PLACEMENT FORM

Submission Deadline - Tuesday, 12:00 PM before Court Dates

SUBMITTED BY: CJO DEPARTMENT: CJO	TODAY'S DATE: 12/16/2021	
SIGNATURE OF DEPARTMENT HEAD:	1	
SPECIFIC AGENDA WORDING: Consideration of Reappointment of Jerry Cash to the Cen-Tex Rural		
Transportation District Board	COMMISSIONERS COURT	
	DEC 27 2021	
	Approved	
PERSON(S) TO PRESENT ITEM: County Judge Roger Harmon SUPPORT MATERIAL: (Must enclose supporting documentation)		
TIME: (Anticipated number of minutes needed to discuss item)	ACTION ITEM: V WORKSHOP: CONSENT: EXECUTIVE:	
STAFF NOTICE:		
COUNTY ATTORNEY:	IT DEPARTMENT:	
AUDITOR:	PURCHASING DEPARTMENT:	
PERSONNEL:	PUBLIC WORKS:	
BUDGET COORDINATOR:	OTHER:	
This Section to be completed by County Judge's Office		
	ASSIGNED AGENDA DATE:	
REQUEST RECEIVED BY COUNTY JUDGE'S OFFICE:		
COURT MEMBER APPROVAL:	DATE:	

Cen-Tex Rural Transportation District P.O. Box 55 Cleburne, Texas 76033-0055

December 16, 2021

The Honorable Roger Harmon 2 N. Main St.
Cleburne, Texas 76033

Re: Re-appointment for Johnson County to Cen-Tex Rural Transportation Board

To The Honorable Judge Roger Harmon,

Bill Lane, CTRRD's President, is out due to health issues and I am filling in for him. My term as Johnson County's representative on the Cen Tex RRD Board expires at the end of the year. I am currently serving Vice President of Cen-Tex RRD Board. Yesterday during our Quarterly Board meeting, we discussed re-appointments or appointments of CTRRD Directors whose terms will expire this year. At this meeting, I was authorized to send letters to the three counties, Comanche, Hood and Johnson, to seek re-appointment or appointments to CTRRD's Board for next year.

We, respectfully ask your consideration in re-appointing me to this Board. I am willing if Johnson County Commissioner's Court elects to re-appointment me. I think it is important that Johnson County be represented on CTRRD due to our number of rail served industries.

The objectives of the Cen-Tex Rural Transportation District Board remain the same as when first created in the early 1990's, which is to promote and protect rural rail service in Texas.

Please advise us of your action by the end of 2021, if possible. Thank you and please let me know at if you have any questions.

Regards,—	
negaras,	

Jerry Cash, Vice President, CTRRD